DRrRAFTER’'S NOTE LRB-0016/P1dn
FROM THE JK:Kjfirs
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

September 12, 2006

Senator Kanavas:

Please review this draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your intent. The
letter from Secretary Morgan that you sent with the request indicated that DOR would
also recommend to the governor that the basis of any investment made by a taxpayer
should be adjusted to reflect the amount of the credit claimed. Please note that this
draft does not include that recommendation because | am not sure what is the best way
to accomplish DOR’s intent without first receiving input from DOR. Please advise.

Joseph T. Kreye

Legislative Attorney

Phone: (608) 266—2263

E-mail: joseph.kreye@legis.state.wi.us



